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Dear Ms Atsoglou, Dear Ms Vasiliki,

| have been asked to thank you for your letter kindly requesting a meeting with President
von der Leyen for a deputation of students who are in the 6" grade of your elementary
school on a date to be convened during your visit to Brussels at the end of April 2022 to
pose their questions and share their thoughts and concerns about the future of education
and their attitude as citizens.

Regrettably, despite the importance she attaches to exchanges with young people and
giving a voice to European youth in these challenging times, the President is unable to
give a positive response to your invitation due to heavy agenda constraints during that
period.

The President has asked me to pass on her best wishes to you and your deputation of
students for an enjoyable and successful visit to Brussels.

Yours sincerely,

[e-signed]
Nicole Dewandre

Ms Angeliki Atsoglou
School Director

Ms Papathanasiou Vasiliki
Director of Studies
Atsoglou School

E-mail: v papatha@atsoglou.gr
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